Coronavirus
COVID-19
Public Health
Advice

The security and
safety of our guests
and our team is
paramount.

We have updated our
safety and service
Systems and Procedures
in line with government
recommendations.

A summary of some
of the main measures
implemented are
included for your
information.

Please take a moment
to familiarise
yourself with the new
measures that are
now in place.

Wishing you a pleasant
stay.

Mary Buckley
Chief Operating Officer
Tifco Hotel Group

STAY WELL, STAY SAFE



